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COACH’S DESK

BDO SCHOOL LEAGUE AWARD CEREMONY - JUNE 23

PRESIDENT’S CUP - JUNE 23

GENERAL ELECTIONS - JUNE 26

CONCACAF U15-GIRLS CHAMPIONSHIP - AUG 5-11
ARUBA

CFU U14 CHALLENGE SERIES - AUG 12-26 TRINIDAD &
TOBAGO

FIFA+ RETURNS - SEPTEMBER

NATIONAL LEAGUE AWARD CEREMONY - TBA

CONCACAF NATION LEAGUE 
     SEP 4 - BVI VS CAYMAN ISLANDS
     SEP 10 - ST. KITTS AND NEVIS VS BVI
     OCT 9 - CAYMAN ISLANDS VS BVI
     OCT 12 - BVI VS ST. KITTS AND NEVIS

FA 50TH ANNIVERSARY - NOVEMBER

QUOTE OF THE WEEK

Work hard in silence
and let your success

make the noise.

~Neymar~

D licence Coaches assessments took place on
Saturday June 15 on Virgin Gorda.

Congratulations go to Kayla, Roshand, Andrew,
Dexter and Jolaney who put our National
Development Centre thorough their paces as part of
their assessments. 

A big thanks also goes out to Manley, Jermain,
Amsterdam who supported the session and well done
also to our NDC players who really took on board and
embraced the coaches working, lastly well done of
course to all participants who have worked so hard
over the 3 month period. 

Assessments will be completed on Tortola.
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RECOGNITIONS
Priscilla Westcott is no stranger to the BVIFA as she has been around football for over 20+ years.  She
once worked in the FA office in the early 2000’s and currently holds the position of Secretary on Islanders
FC Executive Body.

Her football journey never stops.  Priscilla gained an interest in Match Commissioner when  the FA hosted
a Concacaf Match Commissioner Workshop in August 2023.  This initiative came when the FA saw the
need to implement MC’s to their league and tournaments for the 2023/24 football season where she
mastered the called to duty on match days.  She attended a Concacaf Match Commissioner Course in
March 2024.  Thereafter, Priscilla was appointed as the FA Match Commissioner in training for the FIFA
World Cup Qualifier game against USVI and again had the privilege of shadowing the  FIFA Match
Commissioner in the most recent WCQ game against Guatemala on June 8, 2024.  She has been a
volunteer worker for many of the FA International home games and never stop offering her services and
dedication to football. 

Outside of the football world, she presently works with the Government of the Virgin Islands Water and
Sewerage Department as well as being a devoted family woman. 

Priscilla we salute you in being a true champion for all these years ✨

Our Tecnical Director, Dan Neville  visited

Jost Van Dyke on Tuesday June 18 to view

facilities and to discuss the FIFA4Schools

program with School Principle, Mrs Blyden. 

“My aim is to provide football on all islands

in the territory.  Now the school is open and

the facilities are being prepared I’m hopeful

the ball will roll on the island very shortly”

commented Neville

TECHNICAL DEPARTMENT
The BVIFA is pleased to announce 
the return of FIFA+ which will be used to
televise our National League and
Tournaments in the upcoming new
football season. 

In other news, the FA is looking forward to
engaging in their continuous meeting on  
the stadium lease extension with the
Government of the Virgin Islands early
next week with key stakeholders and FA
representatives. More details to follow.

On June 26, the FA will host their Annual
General Meeting and Elections where
there will be 13 candidates vying to lead
the FA for the next 4 years into a secured
foreseeable future. 


